## CARNAGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Principal: **Mr G. Murray** Tel/Fax: (028) 2589 1403



E-mail: info@carnaghtsps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk
Website: https://carnaghtsps.weebly.com/

## Let's Go Eco!

## Dear Parent/Guardian

On Tuesday 23rd April, we are holding a 'Let's Go Eco' event for pupils. This event is part of our work towards the renewal of our green Eco-Schools flag and will involve litter picking, weeding or planting around our school grounds.

Children should come to school wearing clothing suitable for the outdoor activities that they will be taking part in. They should also bring a waterproof coat and wellie boots/old trainers or outdoor shoes to change into for the outdoor activities.

To help us run the event more successfully we would really appreciate any donations in the form of the following items:

- Gardening gloves
- Wildflower seeds
- Bedding plants
- Compost
- Herbs for planting
- Strawberry plants
- Seed potatoes
- Litter pickers
- Bluebells for planting
- Old children's welly boots for P1/2 to plant flowers into

Thank you for supporting us in our journey towards achieving our Eco-Schools green flag.

Yours faithfully,
L. M. Lean
Mrs L. McKean
Eco-Schools Co-ordinator